
JHF delivered a lecture for the delegates from National Construction Authority, 
Republic of Kenya 

 
An officer of Japan Housing Finance Agency (“JHF”) delivered a lecture on housing finance 
system in Japan for the delegates from National Construction Authority (“NCA”), Republic of 
Kenya on August 27, 2019 in Tokyo, Japan. 
 
During the lecture, the officer of JHF and the officials of NCA discussed about quality housing 
promotion through housing finance system, underwriting criteria, risk management, the 
current status of the housing finance market in the developing countries, support of the 
Japanese construction entities and other related topics. 
 

 


